M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
August 30, 2017
RE:
Bid – Cooling Tower and Hydronics System Water Treatment
The bids for Cooling Tower and Hydronics Systems Water Treatment were opened at 10:15 a.m. on Tuesday, August 15, 2017. Two bids were received.  Kevin Macke and I conducted the opening with one vendor present. 

Watcon, Inc provided the lowest evaluated bid. 

I recommended that the bid be awarded to Watcon, Inc, for the period October 1, 2017 through September 30, 2018, with the option to renew for up to three years by mutual consent, as presented. 
